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3 November 2020

Mr Darrell Forrest Your Reference:

Governance Advisor Our Reference:

City of Kalamunda Enquiries: Grant Bradbrook
PO Box 42 9397 3010

KALAMUNDA WA 6926

Dear Darrell
Minor Boundary Proposal

| refer to our meeting on 22 October 2020 and the City of Kalamunda'’s proposal for a
minor boundary change to address the issue of the properties located at 118 and 135
Logistics Boulevard, Kenwick being dissected by the municipal boundary shared by the
Cities of Gosnells and Kalamunda. | can confirm that the City of Gosnells supports the
City of Kalamunda'’s proposal.

In the longer term, the City sees merit in the boundary between the Cities of Gosnells
and Kalamunda in this area being adjusted to align with Welshpool Road and Tonkin
Highway.

Should you have any queries regarding the City’s position, please don't hesitate to
contact me on 9397 3010.

Yours faithfully

rant Bradbrook
Director Business Services
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